
  
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
OF THE  

OVERSIGHT BOARD OF THE SUCCESSOR AGENCY  
OF THE CITY OF LA MESA, CALIFORNIA 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular meeting of the Oversight Board of the 
Successor Agency of the City of La Mesa scheduled for February 2, 2017, at 1:00 p.m. 
has been cancelled due to a lack of agenda items. The next Regular meeting is 
scheduled for Thursday, March 2, 2017, at 1:00 p.m. in the La Mesa City Council 
Chambers located at 8130 Allison Avenue, La Mesa, California, 91942. 
 
 
 
 
 

Dated:  January 26, 2017       /s/ Cheryl Davis                                                      
 Cheryl Davis 
 Administrative Coordinator 
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